
Town of Amherst 
Public Notice 
 
 
The Amherst Supervisors of the Checklist will be in session at the Town Clerk’s Office at the Amherst 
Town Hall on Thursday, December 14, 2023 between 1:00 p.m. and 1:30 pm. New voter registrations, 
additions and corrections to the checklist, and party changes may be made at this session. Supervisors of 
the Checklist will also be appointing a Town Moderator (per NH Election Laws RSA 669:61-62) to fill the 
position until the March 2024 election. 
 
New voters are always welcome to register during business hours at the Town Hall up until 10 days prior 
to Election Day or at the polls on Election Day. 
 
Please address any questions about voter registration and absentee ballots to the Town Clerk by calling 
673-6041, Ext. 208 or email the Supervisors of the Checklist:   supervisorsofthechecklist@amherstnh.gov 
 
If you’re unsure of your current voter registration status, you may review the checklist posted at the 
Town Hall or go online to check at: https://app.sos.nh.gov 
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